
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: OCTOBER 16, 2017  

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: DR. JIM HESS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

  

SUBJECT: FIELD TRIP REQUEST – BEMIDJI HIGH SCHOOL FIRST 

 ROBOTICS 

 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

School Board approval is requested for the Bemidji High School Regional FIRST 

Robotics Competition  

 

Destination:  Grand Forks, North Dakota 

Departure Date: February 28, 2018 

Return Date: March 3, 2018 

Cost/Funding: School, Team Fundraising, Sponsorships 

Number of Students: 30 

Number of Staff/Adults: 1  

 

Objective of Field Trip: To complete at our Regional FIRST Robotics competition.  

This competition is being hosted just over the Minnesota/North Dakota border, but will 

be hosting all Minnesota Robotics Teams.  

 

District Curriculum Standards/Outcomes/Building Goals addressed through this 

proposed field trip:    Students must be in good standing in all of their classes to 

remain on the team as well as attend this competition  

  

  


